
Dear parents/carers, 

This is a reminder that TODAY is the LAST DAY to purchase tickets to see your child perform in either 

the Year 3 or Year 4 productions next week. Two tickets are allocated per child, please secure these 

on ParentPay for the show your require before the end of today. Any tickets you have purchased will 

be sent home with your child on Friday 15th December. Please see our TMA website if you need 

more information regarding your child’s performance, and email music@tma.bucks.sch.uk if you 
have any further questions. 

Many thanks, 

Em Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 


